Beachside Montessori Village
School Advisory Council Meeting

May 9, 2018 Meeting No.6
The SAC meeting was held on May 9 at Beachside Montessori Village in the Media Center.

SAC Chair, Ms. Cidoni, called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. Quorum was met.

Welcome & Introductions
~relcome & Introductions

Welcome and thank you for your time for coming to SAC this year.

Old Business
Approval of April minutes

Ms. Murillo made a motion for a vote and Ms. Hill seconded- minutes passed

Chair Report: Ms. Cidoni

Information was disseminated from Mrs. Cidoni regarding a SAC meeting she attended. If
quorum is not met you cannot have minutes, just an informational meeting.

Principal’s Report: Mr. Forbes

Apologies from Mrs. Roberts, who is attending an award ceremony with Ms. Fiore. Thank
you from Mrs. Roberts for attending SAC this year, have a wonderful summer.

FSA testing continues this week.

Off the Canvas is this Friday. Thank you to the amazing volunteers who coordinate this art
museum.

Science Olympiad and Robotics are two new electives for next year.
Lower school Math special will be geared more to STEM next year.

Before and Aftercare for next year. Mrs. Roberts was approached by different parents for
our school to run the program. Benefits include profits going back to our school and more
opportunities for our students including various activities. e, technology.
Questions/Discussion followed.

Voting for aftercare: ballots passed out to voting members,

Voting in SAC Chair and Secretar
Aimee Dolan recommended for chair. Any other nominations. All in favor, none opposed.
Ruth Ferner recommended for secretary. Allin favor, none opposed.

Thank you to 8th grade parents who have been in SAC from the beginning. You will be
missed!

Questions and concerns:

Questions/Concerns- none
Mr. Kobrin moved and Ms. Murillo seconded to close the meeting at 6:45pm
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